Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (01/12/11)
Attendees:
Larry
Gilberto
Margaret
Jason
Traci
Tracy
Will
Norval
Jacob
Traci


LexEVS:
Had to rebuild the indexes, this process is still running.
Tracy does not know why NCIt is taking so long to load.  This slow of a loading time is an issue.  Norval said he will look at the database to see what is going on.  Tracy will enter a DRT ticket for this investigation and document the issue she is seeing.
Firewall exception – IP given for LexEVS 6.0 was previously used by NCI and the exception had not been removed for the previous user.
5.1 Issues:
Tracy asked if it was possible to link the production Term Browser to the Stage database for Pre-Thesaurus only.  Jason will ask Kim if this is possible.
Term Browser:
2.0 Release:
· Still need to develop the value set viewer.  Preliminary design review in the browser meeting today. 
· Completed development on advanced search (Needs review from group).  
· Need to work some meta data changes with Tracy.  She has been busy with LexEVS.
· Still requires some additional testing.  
· Working on subset reports via the Report Writer.  Dave is now free to work on that.


Report Writer:
Dave will start picking back up the 2.0 Release development now that LexEVS is winding down.  Outside of the LexEVS 6.0 conversion, Support function of new qualifier subsource-name.  Dave is currently looking at what Rob did to see if we can migrate it into the 2.0 release.  We will no longer be doing at 1.2 Release of Report Writer.
Term Suggestion Application:
Put in the request to add NPO vocabulary link into Term Suggestion application on stage.  Waiting for the 5.1 data deployment to get the meta data to view NPO.
Metathesaurus Browser:
Nothing new for this meeting.

Value Set Editor:
We are going to go through the value set editor UI design in todays meeting.
The editor is going to require a few changes in LexEVS.  We discussed this a little bit last week and Sridhar said that the changes could be part of an extension in the short term.  Traci was going to provide Larry and Sherri information on the effort of these changes.
Protégé:
1.4.3 Release
Reviewed remaining trackers in last meeting.  Bob and Stanford are investigating this week and decision to proceed with a fix will be made in next Fridays meeting.  
We were able to Joanne Wong and Deborah Shapiro to finish up the regression testing this week.  
Need to extend the schedule by at least one week depending on the level of effort of any fixes required to fixed we are looking at a deployment.  Looking at a 1/26 deployment.
Prompt Prototype
Tim sent an update to the plan and provided a timeline.  I still need to go through it and create a schedule.  
Web Protégé
Nothing additional for this meeting.  Still need to work on getting the DEV environment set up.
QA:
Regression tests for Protégé 1.4.3.  Steve is on leave so Joanne and Deborah will complete the regression testing. 
Operations:
Nothing additional outside of the LexEVS data issues/deployments.


Data BDA:
Finishing up with Norval’s request for backups and code cleanup.
Systems:
Jason needs to ask Doug about desktop issues the development team is having.  Getting a lot of reboots.  Need to ask Doug if developers can load Linux on their desktops.  How do we get approval and get support for this?

Jason passed on a question to Doug about the memory for the protégé editing server but have not heard anything back yet.  We lost half of the memory (16GB instead of 32GB).  When can we expect that to be replaced? 

Gilberto talked about the JIRA migration from GForge.  Systems team wants projects entirely off the GForge system.


Shutdown of LexEVS 4.2 –
caMOD:
Nothing new.

caDSR:
Nothing new.

Misc:
N/A
